
FEBRUARY 21, 2021 

MINISTRIES 

SUNDAY WORSHIP... 
 

Classic Worship Service 9:30am in the Sanctuary 
REGISTER ONLINE burningbushbaptist.net 
 

Contemporary Worship Service 
10:30am in the B3 Auditorium 
Kids Church in B3 Kids Warehouse, 10:30am 

MEN’S FRATERNITY 
Wednesdays at 6:30pm, Room 200 
(room over Gym). If you have ques-

tions shoot me an email at BBBC@volstate.net 
     Thanks,  
     Dennis 

Sermon Series ... Week 7 

SUNDAY MORNINGS ... 
 

• Youth High School Bible Study - 9:30am, Gym 

• Master Work Connect Group - 9:30am, Room 101 
Teacher - David Gibson 

• Adult Sunday School Class - 10:45am, Room 200 
 (room over gym)/Teacher - Tim Holcomb 

All are welcome! 

• Believers In Christ Sunday School Class - 10:45am 
 Room 108 (BIC classroom)/Teacher - Ken Berg 

Topic this week - “When Emotions Rise-Embracing Joy” 
All are welcome! 

 

Sunday Night Bible Study 
6pm, Room 200 (room over gym).  All are Welcome! 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS … 
 

Team Kids, GA’s, RA’s - Warehouse, 6:30pm, contact Mitzi 
for more info at mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 
 

Youth Worship - 5:30 Game Time, Gym/6:30 worship, B3 
 

Men’s Fraternity 6:30pm 
Room 200 (room over gym). Contact Pastor Dennis for more 
information at BBBC@volstate.net 
 

Ladies Ministries - Mosaic & A Mother’s Heart 
6:30-7:45pm/Ladies Ministry Room/Youth Cave  

For more information contact Emily Byrd at ehbyrd@yahoo.com 
or Beth Chappelear at bchappelear.HMS@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

 
QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING 

THIS SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 21st 
6PM, B3 AUDITORIUM 

Wednesdays from 6:30-
7:45pm Mosaic and A 

Mother's Heart will meet in 
the Ladies Ministry Room and there will be a zoom 
opportunity all at the same time with these ladies!! 

If you have any questions, please contact Emily 
Byrd at ehbyrd@yahoo.com or Beth Chappelear at 

bchappelear.HMS@catoosa.k12.ga.us. 

 

mailto:BBBC@volstate.net


• IF YOU HAVE HAD COVID-19 

• COVID-19 TESTING NOT REQUIRED 

• SYMPTOM FREE FOR 3 WEEKS 

• HAVE NOT HAD VACCINE 

• CALL 423-752-5918 TO MAKE APPOINTMENT 



Mitzi Callahan, Children’s Director 

mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 

  

PROTOCOLS FOR REOPENING 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Pre-register online for Sunday morning 

and Wednesday night. 
 

When you arrive: 

• We will take temperatures. 

• Your hands will be sanitized. 

• Masks are strongly encouraged and will 

be available if you need one. 

• We will be socially distancing 6 ft. apart 

when indoors and outdoors. 

• No outside food will be allowed. 

• In the event a child becomes sick con-

tact tracing will be used. 
 

If your child has had a fever or has been 

sick in the last 48 hours please do not 

attend. 
 

If your child has been quarantined by the 

school, please do not attend until quar-

antine is over. 

SUNDAYS ONLY AT 10:30AM 
 

• Kids Church at 10:30am in the Warehouse 
• Nursery will be provided 
• Sunday School for 3 & 4 year olds 
• Sunday School for 3rd & 4th grade 
• Our Sensory room will not be open at this time 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS 
• 6:30pm...Team Kids, GA’s and RA's - Warehouse 
• Nursery for our babies thru 4 years will be provided. 
• Our Sensory room will not be available for now. 

 
 

 

GA’S ARE SUPER!  
GA weekly meetings are online on 

Thursdays...Having our virtual meet-
ings each Thursday will also allow 
GA moms to be part of the Ladies’ 
Ministry and also allow our GA’s to 

come to the Children’s ministry 
activity with Mitzi on Wednesday 

nights. Girls K-5th Grade 



NEW Wednesday Night Series 
 …“The Line” 

Ninety percent of teenagers do not be-
lieve in absolute moral truth. As a result, 
teenagers are not able to discern right 
from wrong. Over the next few weeks, we 
will help students understand that there 
is absolute moral truth and that standard rest on the word of God. 
2021 is going to be pretty special!  Don’t miss it! 
 
5:30pm Game time in the gym 
6:30pm Worship in the B3 Auditorium 
 
Bring your Bible and a friend. And yes, adults are welcome. 
 
Mask, hand washing,  and social distancing are strongly encouraged.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
NEW PHONE NUMBER OR 

EMAIL ADDRESS? 
SEND UPDATED INFORMATION 

TO:  
joanwalker04@hotmail.com 

Please send your announcements for the news-
letter to: info@burningbushbaptist.net 

 

• Wedding/Bridal/Baby Shower Invitations 
• Thank you notes 
• Events 
 

* Any graphics that are sent may or may not be 
used due to space. If something specific is needed 
please include detailed information. Graphics can 
be recreated if necessary. 

Our sympathy to Laura and Frank Scheeler and family on the passing of Laura’s brother, 

Lee Benton. 

 

Our sympathy to Sheri and Curtis Creekmur, Sheri’s mother, Carolyn Payne and family, 

on the passing of Sheri’s father, Marvin Payne. 


